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SOUTH FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP 
ON-STREET PARKING ENFORCEMENT NOTICE 

 
Dear Residents: Please read this notice pertaining to on-street parking. 
 

Parking is prohibited on ALL Township Roads. 
 
However, we understand certain circumstances for parties, events, and/or other TEMPORARY 
parking rely on parking on the street. Nevertheless, this supposed temporary parking has become 
an issue for safety reasons as well road and winter maintenance. The Township will require ALL 
parked vehicles to be removed immediately and at least 24 hours prior to any known upcoming 
storm event or towing enforcement will occur.  
 
All vehicles encountered by Township road maintenance will be reported for towing.  
 
Please pass this information on to your neighbors.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

 
Board of Supervisors 

South Franklin Township 


